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Chart Alert 
 

 

!! URGENT !! 
 
Date:  30 September 2024 
 
Subject: Da Nang, Vietnam 

Da Nang Intl (VVDN) 
 Construction of Runway 35R/17L at Da Nang Intl Airport (10-8A) 
            Construction of Runway 35R/17L at Da Nang Intl Airport (CONTD) (10-8A1) 

 
 
Charts missing from Jeppesen library 

 
 
Jeppesen chart library will not contain current information for Da Nang Intl; Da Nang, Vietnam (VVDN) 
between 5 October 2024 and 10 October 2024. Changes from Vietnam SUP 034-24, effective 5 October 
2024 could not be published in time. The following charts contain new information: 
 

• Construction of Runway 35R/17L at Da Nang Intl Airport (10-8A) 
• Construction of Runway 35R/17L at Da Nang Intl Airport (CONTD) (10-8A1) 

 
The missing charts 10-8A and 10-8A1 are attached to this chart alert and will be effective 5 October 2024. 
 
 

WE STRONGLY URGE YOU TO MAKE THIS INFORMATION AVAILABLE 
TO APPROPRIATE CREW MEMBERS IMMEDIATELY! 

 
 
The missing charts will be issued in the 11 OCT 24 revision. This Chart Alert is also posted on the 
Jeppesen Web site: Notices and Alerts. 
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